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From our School Director:  
So what’s it like around our school in 

the summer? Well, it’s quiet; yet not 
quiet!! After a quiet week with no 
students, Immanuel’s Summer Camp 
kicked off in June and we have a total of 
thirty children registered that come 
various weeks (not all at once; but an 
average of 20 children are here). This is 
a great service for parents needing 
quality childcare; but is also a fun 
learning and play opportunity for the 
children! Monday’s are Water Day in 
Summer Camp; Tuesdays are Science 
Day; Wednesdays are Bike Day; 
Thursdays are Baking Day; and Fridays 
are Game Day! See the photos on this 
page but many more are on our church/ 
school facebook page; check it out! 

Please share the news that now is the 
time for families to register for our 
school! Our “First Day of School” will be 
August 17—coming soon!! Please don’t 
wait to register!!  
If you have questions or suggestions about 
our school please contact me in the school 
office: 217-442-5036; cell: 516-0085; or: 
ILS.MichaelHeidle.Director@gmail.com 

Register NOW for 2021–2022 
Please register soon to ensure your spot 
for another exciting year of fun, growth, 
and development at ILS!  Please tell your 
friends, relatives, neighbors, co-workers 
who have young children about the 
benefits of ILS! Encourage them to 
register! 

Upcoming Dates for ILS! 
Registration Night:  Aug. 2   5:00-6:30 pm 

Meet the Teacher:  Aug. 16 

First Day of School:  Aug. 17 

 

Please visit our Immanuel website: 
www.ilcdanville.com and click to subject 
tab “Immanuel Lutheran School” for info 
and more photos of our ILS! And be sure 
to follow Immanuel Lutheran Church & 
School, Danville on Facebook for photos, 
videos, and updates! 


